
 

 

 
 

FEHB Program Carrier Letter 
All Carriers 
 
 

 
 U.S. Office of Personnel Management
                      Insurance Services Programs 

 
Letter No. 2007 - 18           Date: May 16, 2007 
 

Fee-for-service [ 14 ]     Experience-rated HMO [12 ]        Community-rated HMO  [14 ] 
 

SUBJECT:  FEHB Carrier Letter Listserv  
 
We are pleased to announce that all Federal Employees Health Benefits (FEHB) Program carrier 
letters will now be distributed through the FEHBCarriers listserv.   
 
If you have received this letter through email, then you are automatically signed up for the 
listserv and you do not need to take any action.  If you did not receive this email and would like 
to sign up for the listserv or if you would like to unsubscribe, please send an email to Angelo 
Cueto at angelo.cueto@opm.gov. 
 
We will continue to post FEHB carrier letters at www.opm.gov/carrier.  If you have questions, 
please contact Angelo Cueto at angelo.cueto@opm.gov

 
 
 

      Sincerely, 
 
        
 
 
      Robert F. Danbeck 
      Associate Director 
        for Human Resources Products and Services  
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